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Westpac and Charter Hall cease discussions regarding Hastings 

 

 

Further to our announcement on 24 July 2017, Westpac confirms that its discussions with Charter 
Hall with respect to the proposed sale of Hastings Management Proprietary Limited (Hastings) have 
ceased. 
 

Westpac will continue to assess sale options and remains committed to Hastings’ clients and the 

business. 
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